
Appendix 8 – Email from Applicant agreeing conditions proposed 

From: Jack Summers 

Sent: 01 April 2022 13:04 

To: Price, Jemma <Jemma.Price@wiltshire.gov.uk> 

Subject: Conditions 

 

Hello Jemma! 

 

Thank you so much again for your time the other day. It really was so valuable to speak to you and 

your colleague and we really appreciated it. 

 

Following our discussion, we’ve decided to accept both Swindon Borough Council’s conditions and 

Environmental Health (Noise)‘s conditions. I know you and your colleague recommend we wait until 

we have all conditions, but we feel the conditions offered are so easy for us to achieve that we’re 

more than happy to agree to them, at this point. 

 

I am trying to catchup with Kathryn to double-check if the conditions offered are from Kathryn and 

Brian (as she said they were) but haven’t been able to, yet. Nevertheless, we’re happy to accept 

them without this further clarification from Kathryn. 

 

We are now working through all points as discussed at ESAG and our meeting and will be delivering 

you our updated documentation by the end of next week/start of the following. In the mean time, 

we’re keeping all communication to Responsible Authorities at a bare minimum. 

 

Thanks again and have a great weekend. 

 

Jack Summers I The Culture Collective 

 

 


